

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

March 7, 2024

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

It seems that our building has been plagued by the flu and stomach bugs. An alert from the nurse went home yesterday, and it will be in this electronic envelope as well. This past Saturday I had the building fogged and our maintenance crew has been using spray gun disinfectant throughout the last couple of weeks. We are trying our best to keep the germs at bay! Some dates to remember:

- Mar 4-8 Dr. Seuss Week
- Mar. 8 Read-A-Thon ends
- Mar. 8 Stations of the Cross Grades 3–8
- Mar. 10 Daylight Savings Time Begins
- Mar. 11 NO SCHOOL/Professional Development Day
- Mar. 15 Stations of the Cross Grades 3-8
- Mar. 16 Polish Platter Fundraiser 4:00–7:00
- Mar, 18 St. Patrick's Dress Down Day \$3.00
- Mar. 20 Spring Pictures

Thank you to everyone that participated in our annual Read-A-Thon. We will announce the winners next week. So far, we have raised over \$10,000.00 as a school.

Please continue to pray for Father Ken as he works towards a full recovery. I am forever grateful for our St. Stan's families.

Warmest Regards,

Lori Hodder

Principal